
 
 
 

 
 
Cannes Le 18/04/2009 
 
 
I the undersigned Mr GIAIME JEAN Director of the company Aircraft Cleaning 
Service have been using the Permanon Aircraft range of products for over 2 years.  
 
Super-yacht helicopters that come to my company for cleaning no longer have 
corrosion problems from marine salt since they are regularly treated with Permanon 
Supershine coatings. This coating also allows for all traces of salt and insects etc. to 
be very easily removed with damp micro-fibre cloths. And leaves a perfect brilliant 
finish. 
 
I am very satisfied by the cleaning qualities of these products and the finish they leave 
on helicopters and private jets.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
MR GIAIME JEAN 


